

**PTA MEETING**  
**SPOFFORTH SCHOOL**  
 Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> March 2017 @ 19:00

1.	Welcome & Apologies	ACTION Points
	<p><b>Attendees</b>            Zoe Webb (ZW)            Helen Marston (HM)            Melanie Murray (MM)            Debbie Bracht (DB)            Clare Horner (CH)            Lucy Collyer (LC)            Viv Scanlon (VS)            Anna Grant (AG)            Lisa Robinson (LR)            Adele Dyche (AD)            Emma Booth (EB)</p> <p><b>Apologies</b>            Rebecca Hirst (RH)            Paul Griffiths (PG)            Sarah Stewart (SS)</p>	
1.	Financial Update	
	<p>MM gave a financial update.            The Valentine's Disco made a profit of £300.            There is around £2484 in the bank account.            EasyFundraising in bringing in regular amounts, so need to promote this more.</p>	
2.	Sponsored Bunny Bounce	
	<p>Discussed the cost of hiring a bouncy castle for this fundraiser, but it looks quite expensive. As an alternative to the bouncy castle we discussed having a "hop, skip, jump" activity where children will choose one activity be timed for 1 minute and record the number of hops, skips or jumps they can do.            There were plenty of volunteers offering to help on the day.</p>	
	Need to agree a date with Mr. Griffiths. Suggested 05/04/2017.	HM
	Design sponsor forms and posters.	CH
	Letter to parents.	HM
	Agreed to make krispie cakes for the children for taking part	All/anyone
3.	Beach Party -> UV Party	
	It has been decided to change the beach party to a new theme – a UV party.	
	Date: 19/05/2017	

	Will check if the disco man has UV lights or possibly seek an alternative person to do the music/disco if he hasn't.	LC
<b>4.</b>	<b>Facebook Group</b>	
	We are revisiting the Facebook group and applying some strict criteria for the page. The group is for parents and guardians of children from nursery through to year 6 and teachers and governors of the school.	Committee members/Facebook group admins
	There shall be a regular check on the group.	
<b>5.</b>	<b>Summer Sizzle</b>	
	There was some discussion regarding the summer event and where to hold it and whether to change to a festival style event. This will be continued at the next meeting. LC to contact the cricket club to look at various options	LC
<b>6.</b>	<b>Any other business</b>	
	No other business was raised.	
<b>7.</b>	<b>Next Meeting</b>	
	The next meeting will be held at 7.00pm at the Castle Pub on 26th April 2017.	